[bookmark: _GoBack]Swedesboro-Woolwich Soccer Association	 	Meeting Date: 03/11/2013
August Meeting Minutes  

	Attendance

	PresidentX

  Ben Komadina 
  
	  X

Asst Treasurer /Sponsorship       
   Frank Farmer

	Travel Coordunator - Boys
Mike TorresX



Micro  CoordinatorX

Lou Maroney

Patrick FrankX



Micro  Coordinator Assit.X

Tom Ubriaco

	Vice President

  
	   
RegistrarX

  Brian Nugent

	

	Secretary

   Angelo Fatiga  
X

Treasurer
  Eileen Mendek            
	    
Travel Coordunator - GirlsX

   Tom Trainer


	



Public Participation: 
 X


                  No    		Yes	

Attendees: 
Jeff Zieger- Brian Nugent referred him to join the board. 


Financial Report: 	 


Current Balance     
 $20,521.84 K  (As of  3/11/13)

Expenses: 
Trainer Fees to be paid
Pac Rat to be paid
20’ Shipping Container- $2350- Delivered. 
8x8- Shed- $1200.


New sponsorship 

Grant to be submitted to secure field space behind Municipal Building.

Micro Report: 	Lou

U5/U6- 2:00-3:00 Sunday
U7/U8- 3:30-4:30 Sunday
Patrick to send an email for field cancellations.


Field Usage:  Patrick
Patrick will send an email to the coaches for Saturday and Sunday games for any goals that need to be moved from C to G and back. 
 

Traveling Report Boys: 	Mike  

No update. 
Angelo Piro did a great job at lining the fields. 
Possible administrative fine for moving the week 1 games to Woodstown.

 

Traveling Report Girls:  Tom    
 
No update

Youth Development: 	Ben 
1 U10 boys team. 2 U10 girls team. 
Jeff Bonapfel will attend next meeting as a potential YDP coordinator.
We have 8 U11/U12 coed players- Looking to work with Harrison.

Director of Coaching: 	Brian 
No update
 

Government: 	   

None

SWSA Football Club

Colin is meeting with Joe Randazzo and Brendan Garrazzo (spelling?) to discuss a new U15 boys team. The goal will be to partner with the Kingsway High School soccer program as well as a partnership with SWSA. The Board supports the SWFC and will continue to work with all teams involved. 

Old Business: 	

Speed and Agility training to be performed by Trainer Presley- Ben spoke with Bryan and he is interested. He will work up a proposal.   
Fall Registration to be open in March/Tryout announcements –Registration to be raised to $150 including all fees for travel and micro to be increased an additional $5. 




New Business: 	
 Chris Boardman from Velocity Sports presented some ideas for a potential future working relationship.

